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Hommage à Raymond Florax 

 
 
 
In Memoriam 

 
Raymond Florax left us, quite unexpectedly on March 1st 2017. He was one of the 
most influent regional scientists over the last twenty years, winner of the ERSA 
prize, with a distinguish career in Regional Science and Spatial Econometrics. 
Raymond was a great scholar but most of all a wonderful person. His openness in 
mind, his simplicity, his great sense of humor was appreciated by all his colleagues. 
He was particularly eager to help young scholars and lead them in innovating sci-
entific projects. Raymond was an important member of the Scientific Committee of 
Région et Développement. We will miss him but won’t forget him. 
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